OiL CoNSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

September 28, 1962

Tidal 0il Company
1016 Patterson Building
Denver, Colorado

Attn: Z2ir. Carl Houy

Re: Tidal 0tl1 Co. #1 Tidal
SE Q-22=-12W

Dear Sir:

We have been notified by our Santa Fg Office that your

production reports, Forms C=-115, have been received for the monthks
of June and July, 1962. We are not{fying the gas transporter

by a copy of this letter that your well should be releassd from
Shut=-1in.

Proper disiribution for Porm C-115 should be: Original to
0i1 Conservation Commission, Box 871, Santa Fe, N. M.}

one copy to this office, 1000 Rio Brazos Road, Aztec, N.li.;
and one copy to the gas transporter.

Yours very truly

Emgry C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
ECA tks

cc: EPNG, Farmington, N-H.
Attné H.H, Lesperance
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